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Dear San Antonio Community:
This week we observe Teacher
Appreciation Week (May 3-7). Our
teachers have never ceased to amaze us!
This year, they have stepped up to
redefine what it means to teach and lead
during times that require innovation,
resilience, and heart. Join me in thanking
our teachers for their efforts and
commitment to the students and San

Antonio community by participating in ourg

week-long teacher appreciation events.
Regards, Dr. Montes.
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Ms. Weyl and some second graders at

material distribution!

/ r:mss /CLASS 4@

.%0 23

Sth Graders are getting ready for
promotion!




